
	
	

DELTA	DENTAL	OF	WISCONSIN	
Thank	you	for	your	inquiry.	As	a	dental	insurance	provider,	Delta	Dental	of	Wisconsin	does	
not	deliver	direct	patient	care.	However,	we	do	provide	grants	to	a	number	of	free	or	
reduced-cost	clinics	from	around	the	state.	Your	best	resource	would	be	to	contact	your	
local	County	Health	Department	to	receive	the	most	up-to-date	information	regarding	
clinics	near	you.	

	
	


